- UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
Pe Oe¢ Box 443

Albuquerque, New MMexico
December 19, 1951

Mre Eugene A. Chavez
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mre Chavez:

I am attaching a tabulated copy of
analysis of one (1) water sample which you
collected and recently submitted to this
office.

Very truly yours,

De Hem
striot Chemist

Attachment
JDH/&el

cc: Je He Bliss
Ce Ce Conover




